
Submitter: C Pearsall 

On Behalf Of: SB210 

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose this measure.  Oregon's vote-by-mail is a proven process with 

sufficient safeguards to protect against voter fraud.  Vote-by-maill is a convenient 

way for our working people as well as our ageing population  to cast their ballots.  We 

have a good system.  Don't wreck it.  Our legislators should focus on issues that 

make life better for Oregonians.  This isn't one of them.   


